
 
 
 
 

TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS 
CORPORATE SERVICES COMMITTEE 

MEETING ON NOVEMBER 5, 2019 

FROM:  
WILLIAM C. COXHEAD 

ACTING DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES  

SUBJECT: 2019 ACCESSIBILITY COMPLIANCE REPORT  

 

 RECOMMENDATION 

 
That, on the recommendation of the Acting Director of Human Resources, the following Report 
BE RECEIVED for information purposes.  
 

 
 PREVIOUS REPORTS PERTINENT TO THIS MATTER 

 
Report to Corporate Services Committee – November 7, 2017 – 2017 Accessibility Compliance 
Report 
 

BACKGROUND 

On February 3, 2017, Municipal Council resolved that...   
 

e) … the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to bring forward any reports required for 
submission under the AODA to the Municipal Council, for its review, prior to submission. 

LEGISLATIVE REQUIREMENTS FOR COMPLIANCE REPORT 
Under the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005, a compliance report is required 
to be submitted to the Accessibility Directorate of Ontario (‘ADO’) by a designated public sector 
organization, such as the City of London, every two years and the reports must be made 
available to the public. 
 
The compliance report format is determined by the ADO and released to organizations in 
advance for review, certification, and submission by the deadline associated with each 
organization. The compliance report was released in May of 2019. At this time Civic 
Administration developed a process whereby all Service Areas reviewed the applicable 
Compliance Report and confirm compliance at time of submission. The attached 2019 
Accessibility Compliance Report (Appendix A) has been completed, based on consultation with 
applicable Service Areas, and is now available for review prior to submission. 
The City of London is required to submit the 2019 Accessibility Compliance Report template to 
the ADO by December 31, 2019.  
 
PREPARED BY: PREPARED BY: 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

MELANIE STONE  
SPECIALIST, ACCESSIBILITY  
HUMAN RESOURCES AND 
CORPORATE SERVICES 
 

GARY BRIDGE 
MANAGER, HUMAN RESOURCES AND 
CORPORATE SERVICES 

RECOMMENDED BY: 
 
 
 
 
WILLIAM C. COXHEAD 
ACTING DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES  
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
Appendix A 

 
2019 Accessibility Compliance Report for the City of London   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 


